Unitypartnership

Property Estates Team
Henshaw House
Cheapside

Oldham OL1 1 NY

Mob: 07813 394551
Fax: 0161 770 4520

30 July 2020

Dear Sir/Madam
Re: Proposed replacement parking to the rear of 20-44 Huddersfield Road, Diggle

| write further to the consultation carried out with residents concerning Oldham Council’s
proposals to introduce parking restrictions outside your property under a Traffic Regulation
Order (TRO). As part of the Traffic Regulation Order published, as you will no doubt be aware,
the Council proposes to provide replacement car parking to the rear of your house. The Unity
Partnership carries out property related work in partnership with Oldham Council, and | am
therefore writing to you to provide an update.

Following the public consultation relating to the order, a number of objections were received
from residents, and therefore, under the required statutory procedures, the proposed order will
need to be considered by the Council’s Traffic Regulation Order Panel. The panel is due to

consider this matter on 24th September 2020.

I will, of course, write to you again once the Transport Regulation Order has been considered
by the Panel, and a decision has been made; but wished to advise you of the current situation
regarding the proposed scheme. Whilst writing, may | take the opportunity to thank you for your

patience in the matter.

| hope that the above provides you with the details of the current position, however, should you
have any queries about this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me further on 07813
394551 or by email at phil.holland @ unitypartnership.com

Yours faithfully

Phil Holland

Senior Surveyor
Mobile: 07813 394551
Email: phil.holland @ unitypartnership.com
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